
 

Summary of YCNI advice to the Department of Education on the need to review 

the Terms of Reference for the North-South Education and Training Standards 

Committee for Youth Work (NSETS) on the 12th of January 2017. 

1. YCNI understands that the Departments in both jurisdictions value the work of NSETS. 

However the mechanism to support the delivery of the endorsement process needs to adapt. 

2. YCNI advises the current mechanism for appointing NI representatives to NSETS through 

YCNI is effective. However the constituencies represented will need to change. 

3. YCNI advises that the Purpose, Focus and the definition of Endorsement in the current Terms 

of Reference still apply. 


